
 

 

April 9, 2015 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad Street  

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

Re: Case Nos. 10-2387-TP-COI  & 90-5009-TP-TRF 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal:  

This letter of compliance is being filed pursuant to the requirements of the April 2, 2015 Entry in 
the above referenced case. Frontier Communications of Michigan, Inc. hereby confirms its 
compliance with the 47 C.F.R 51.907, 51.909 and 51.911 and that no intrastate tariff revisions 
are required at this time. 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 740-383-0490.  

 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Cassandra Cole 

Cassandra Cole - Manager 

Frontier Communications 

1300 Columbus Sandusky Rd. N. 

Marion, OH 43302  
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